

New Zealand Fire Service

National Headquarters Level 12 80 The Terrace PO Box 2133 Wellington

New Zealand

Phone+64 4 496 3600, Fax +64 4 496 3700

23 November 2016

Simon Johnson

By email: fyi-request-4943-dcdc7ad1@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Simon

Official Information Request - Emergency response vehicles in Region 3

I refer to your official information request which was received on 15 November 2016. In accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act 1982 I *enclose* a copy of the information you requested.

Please note that some of the listed emergency response vehicles are allocated to their particular station but are not currently operational. In some cases that is for mechanical or maintenance reasons, in others it is because new appliances have been allocated but not yet commissioned and delivered.

Yours sincerely

Leigh Deuchars

Acting Director, Office of the Chief Executive

Muchan

encl.